









Ref.

12 February 2015

To:

- All Arab Administrations & Regulators
- ITU-D Sector Members, Associates and Academia

Subject: Regional Cybersecurity Summit Muscat-Oman, 29-30 March 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

On Behalf of the ITU-Arab Regional Cybersecurity Centre (ARCC) in the Sultanate of Oman and in cooperation with ITU Arab Regional Office (ARO), we are honored to invite you to participate in the Regional Cybersecurity Summit 2015 hosted by Information Technology Authority represented by Oman National CERT (OCERT). The summit will be held at the Al Bustan Palace in Muscat-Oman, from the $29^{th}-30^{th}$ March 2015.

The summit is limited to decision makers and officials in government and private sectors in the Arab Region, thus we are pleased to extend this invitation to you to attend the summit and to nominate your information security officers to participate. For further information, including registration, please visit the summit website: www.regionalcybersecuritysummit.com.

For any enquiries kindly contact Ms.Raqiya ALTobi (Email: Raqiya.altobi@ita.gov.om). Yours faithfully,

Eng. Ebrahim Al HADDAD

Regional Director, ITU Arab Regional Office

Eng. Badar Ali Said Al Salehi

OCERT Director General
Head of ITU-Arab Regional Cybersecurity
Centre